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CALL FOR NOMINATIONS FOR 

EBERT METROPOLITAN DISTRICT  

 

To the electors of the Ebert Metropolitan District of the City and County of Denver, Colorado: 

The Denver Clerk and Recorder will hold a special court ordered election on February 

13, 2024, between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. on the question of whether Murray 

Hawthorne should be recalled from the office of Director of Ebert Metropolitan District. The 

ballot will also include candidates to succeed Director Hawthorne in office, should a majority of 

the electors vote in favor of the recall. 

This is notice that eligible individuals who want to run as successor candidates for the 

office of District Director may now file for placement on the recall election ballot. 

To be a candidate for a successor of the  office of Director, whose recall is sought, you 

must be an eligible elector of the District and file a ‘Self-Nomination and Acceptance Form’ 

with the Denver Clerk and Recorder. The Self-Nomination and Acceptance forms are available 

by request from the Clerk and Recorder’s office. Interested parties may request the form by 

email at ElectionsAdmin@denvergov.org.  

Self-Nomination and Acceptance forms must be filed with the Office of the Clerk and 

Recorder at the above email address, no later than December 28, 2023. 

 

EBERT METROPOLITAN DISTRICT & 

DENVER CLERK AND RECORDER 

 

 

        ___________________________ 

Hon. Paul Lopez 

Denver Clerk and Recorder 

Designated Election Official 
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